
Easter Service 

The children will be performing their Easter 

service at St John’s church on Wednesday 3rd 

April.  The church will be open to parents 

from 1.20pm and the service should last about 

an hour.  Those children who are not collected 

from church will walk back to school with the 

staff. Please come along and support the 

children. 
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This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Easter Break 

School closes for Easter on Friday  

5th April 2019 and re-opens on Tuesday 

23rd April 2019, the day after Easter 

Monday 

  


